
 

Dear Greenwood Lake Residents and Businesses: 

The Greenwood Lake Fire Department is hosting the 103rd annual Orange County Volunteer Fireman’s 
Association parade on Saturday September 22nd. GLFD is celebrating 95 years of service to the Village of 
Greenwood Lake. The parade usually draws a large crowd of spectators. We expect approximately 40 
fire departments and bands from the area to march in the parade.  

The parade lineup will be on Teneyck Avenue starting at 1pm. The parade begins at 2pm and will last 
approximately three hours. The parade route is as follows: from Teneyck Ave. to Sterling Rd. Turn right 
on Waterstone Rd. Turn right on Linden Ave. Make a left on Willow Lane. Make a left on Windermere 
Ave. The parade will continue down Windermere Ave. and end at the Thomas P. Morahan Waterfront 
Park where there will be music, light refreshments, and an awards presentation.  

We welcome all residents and businesses to participate in the day’s events. We encourage you to 
decorate your storefronts and houses and host family and friends to watch the parade along the parade 
route. Spectators and firefighters will be in the village throughout the day and will likely visit many of 
the local businesses in Greenwood Lake.  

There will be absolutely no street parking allowed starting Friday evening on September 21st on the 
roads mentioned above as well as the roads in Windermere Park and in the area of the town beach.  

There will be numerous road closures throughout the day starting at approximately 12pm so please plan 
accordingly if you need to travel out of the village between 12pm and 5pm. Teneyck Ave. and 
Waterstone Road will close from approximately 1:45pm-3:30pm. Windermere Ave. will close from 
approximately 2:30pm-5pm. Once the parade is completed, all roads will open back up for normal 
traffic. 

Please like us on Facebook to get up to date information about the parade events at 
www.facebook.com/glfdny . You can also visit the OCVFA website: www.OCVFA.us . 

We look forward to seeing you at the parade!! 

Sincerely, 

John Rader 
OCVFA President 

Greenwood Lake Fire Department
P.O. Box 166 
Greenwood Lake, NY 10925 
845-477-2236 
www.GLFD.us  
Like us on Facebook 


